
In connection with the epidemic, the Ministry of Internal Affairs of the Russian Federation provided 
an opportunity for all foreign citizens who arrived in Russia to extend the validity of their visa or 
stay in the country (for those who did not need a visa to enter). 
 
In order to extend the permitted period of stay in Russia, foreign citizens must apply to the 
territorial body of the Ministry of Internal Affairs nearest to their actual location on March 19 with 
an application drawn up in any form. 
 
According to the Agency, visas will be extended regardless of the purpose of entry to the Russian 
Federation, including cases when the document has already expired. Similarly, they should 
extend the period of stay for visa-free guests and foreigners living in Russia on the basis of 
temporary residence permits or residence permits. 
 
The Ministry of Internal Affairs also reported that they are resuming accepting applications for 
permits to attract and use foreign workers and work permits for foreigners located in Russia. 
 
The full text of the article is available at the following link: https://en.mvd.ru/news/item/19819921/ 
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